Student Summer 2020 COVID Group Guidelines:

- Groups are allowed to meet in-person at the discretion of the group leader and group
 - o Groups can continue to meet online as long as they would like
 - Group leaders should not be shamed if they're not comfortable meeting in person
- Groups need to follow most current Government Social Distancing Guidelines
 - o i.e.- Maintain 6 foot distance between people
 - If indoors wear masks
 - Gather outside when possible
- Groups need to honor the preferences of the Student's parents
 - o i.e.- Don't shame a student if they're not allowed to gather in person
- Groups need to make every effort to include students virtually who cannot be there in person
 - i.e.- Continue to set-up a video chat link for students who are not physically present to join